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August 4. 1918

CHnt Richardson, Esq.
Arnall. Golden &Gregory
Tenth Floor Fulton Federal BUilding
Atlanta. Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. Richardson:

This letter is directed to a separate matter. I am
a trustee of the Society of University Patent Administrators
and we are planning our next annual meeting in Atlanta on
February 26 of next year. I believe we have succeeded in
obtaining the acceptance of the Commissioner of Patents.
Don Banner, as the principal speaker for this meeting.
Mr. Isaac Fleishmann of the Patent Office indicated that
Don may also address the Georgia Patent. Trademark and
Copyright Law Section on the evening of the same date.
Do you know anything about plans for this proposed evening
meeting? If it can be arranged, Mr. Howard Bremmer of the
Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation, who is president of
SUPA and also a patent lawyer. and I would like to attend.

Again thanks for your help in getting the agreement
under way. I sincerely hope that it will prove to be
successful for all concerned.
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